
Harvest  

We are asking for contributions for harvest 

hampers. We would greatly appreciate 

donations of non perishable goods that we 

can offer to the Chapel to raise funds for 

their charity. 

Please send in donations (tins and packets) 

by Monday 25th September. 

We hope you will join us for our Harvest 

Assembly at Mullion Chapel on: 

Monday 2nd October at 9.45am. 

19 September 2017 

Welcome to the Mullion School Newsletter. 

It has been a busy start to the new term and now it is great to see all the 

children in school working hard to achieve their very best. 

I am really looking forward to meeting all parents at the up—coming 

meetings.  

Duncan Ratcliffe. 

Mullion CP News 

Attendance so far this 
year (target 96.5%) 

 

Pebbles             89.56%     
Shells                89.62% 
Footprints         94.93% 
Waves               96.48% 
Surfers              96.72% 
 
 

 

School Office 

The School Office 

appreciates you sending all 

correspondence in to school 

by book bag method.  This 

not only assists with office 

efficiency but enables your 

child to become 

independent. 

Just a few reminders 

Parking 

 

Whilst dropping off and 

picking up outside school 

please be mindful of the 

safety of all pupils  and do not 

park near the entrance to 

school.  It is also important to 

be thoughtful of our near 

neighbours and not block 

drives. 

 

School opening times 

 

We ask that pupils are not on 

site too early in the morning 

unless they are using the 

breakfast club. The doors to 

the school and the gate to 

the junior playground opens 

at 8.45 in order to give pupils 

10 minutes to get ready for 

the start of registration at 8.55. 

There are activities in class 

arranged from 8.45. 

in the new half term 

Attendances and registers 

Registration closes at 9.05 and if your child is not in class at this point they 

will be registered as late or absent. If they arrive after 9.05 they will be 

asked to inform the front desk of their arrival.  

 

We are introducing  a new electronic registration system that is quicker 

and more efficient after the half term break.  

 

It is very important that pupils gain the highest attainment possible so that 

they do not miss any teaching points. 

Communication 

In all schools communication is vital . 

Alongside the changes to the registration 

system we are asking all parents to resend 

their  email addresses  to school. A note will 

come home today for you to complete. This 

will allow all parents to view a live online 

diary for the school which will have all 

updates and events. It will also make it 

possible for parents to communicate directly 

with school via the website. It will take some 

time to get this operational and I thank you 

for your patience. 

2017/2018 Inset Days 
 

Monday 4th Sept 2017 
Tuesday 5th Sept 2017 

Monday 19th February 2018 
Monday 23rd July 2018 
Tuesday 24th July 2018 

 
Further Closure Day is: 

 
Tuesday 8th May 2018 (Flora Day) 

Self help   Self responsibility   Equality   Equity   Democracy   Solidarity   Openness   Honesty   Social responsibility   Caring for others 

Piano & Guitar Lessons 

Mr Burgoyne currently has 

7 places available to any 

child wishing to learn.  Fees 

are £60 per term payable in 

advance.  Just send any 

request in via your child’s 

book bag. 

Violin Lessons 

Teacher Hannah Sedgwick 

is available for lessons.  

Fees are £62.50 per term.  

Please contact her on: 

07969 841887 



Our Autumn Blackberry 

walk with the Surfers 

and Shells and Pebbles. 



Roald Dahl day  was a perfect 

chance to read Esio Trot, Miss 

Whear’s class invited the new 

class pet Shelldon to listen in. 



 

.  

 
 
 
 

Sports news 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary dates 
 
 

Wednesday 20th September:  
Hearing Tests Year 1 
 
Thursday 21st September: 
Individual Photos.  Any parents who have 
pre-school and /or secondary school 
pupils can arrive at 8.15am 
 
& 
 
Meet the Teacher at either 3.30pm or 
5pm 
 
Monday 25th September:  
Deadline to send Harvest donations in to 
school 
 
 

~ 

R Time awards 
Showing good 

manners at all 

times: 

 

Oscar Pickett 

Faith Crawford 

Evie-Rose Robinson 

 

Caring and 

respecting everyone 

and everything:  

 

George Villaneuva 

Keelan Taylor 
 

Following 

instructions with 

thought and care:  

 

Navia Bishop 

Kallum Brown 

Eliana Mulyrine 

Sarah Wilson 

Kara Morris 

 

Contact us  
 

 

 

By phone:  

01326 240585 
 

 

 

Via email: 

secretary@mullion-ji.cornwall.sch.uk 

 

 

Have a look at our website: 

mullion.eschools.co.uk 

 

 

Mrs Read’s class enjoy-

ing their weekly session 

at Mullion gym. 

Footprints Class began 

their swimming lessons 

and all clubs are now ac-

tively running. 

Good luck to our cross 

country runners in their 

first race of the season 

tonight. 

After School Clubs 

 

Mr Beswick will add a Skate-

boarding session for the date 

missed last week.  This will 

take place on Thursday 19th 

October. 

 

Running Club will not take 

place on Thursday 12th of Oc-

tober and will instead be held 

the following week Thursday 

19th October. 

 

Please mark your calendars. 


